
Street Trading – Little Clarendon Street 
 

Result of Consultation Exercise 
 

 
 
Following General Purposes Licensing Committees resolution on 4th January 
2007, a consultation exercise was initiated with regard to designating Little 
Clarendon St a Consent Street for the purposes of street trading to allow 
farmers markets and other similar events to take place. 
 
The consultation exercise took the form of advertising the proposed change in 
the Oxford Times and circulating copies of the proposal to the County Council 
Highways Service, Thames Valley Police and premises around Little 
Clarendon Street. 
 
No written responses, either adverse or positive were received to this 
consultation exercise.  However, when the information was being delivered to 
the premises around Little Clarendon Street, the verbal responses obtained 
were all positive.  A phone call supporting the proposal was also received 
from Sobell House. 
 
On this basis, General Purposes Licensing Committee are recommended to 
make a final determination as to whether Little Clarendon Street be 
designated as a “Consent Street” for the purposes of street trading.  


	Result of Consultation Exercise

